
 

 

To receive the current STC and Committee budget statements and consider any actions 
and associated expenditure 

 

 

The budget report for January 2024 for cost code 6661 ST PF Finance Consultancy Fee shows a 
remaining budget of £9,163. This figure may reduce if there is any expenditure during 
February/March 2024. 
 
Members are asked to consider the recommendation of a virement for any balance that is still in the 

budget at year-end 2023/24 moving it to 2024/25 budgets. This budget will be used to support the 

Finance Officer for the year-end process taking place during April and May 2024 and any unknown 

finance queries. 

Members support is much appreciated.  

 

 

 

End of Report 
Finance Officer 
 

 

 


